
2nd February 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we welcomed parents into reception to share some science experiments with us. 
We had the science ambassadors visit from year 6 who helped us explore and investigate. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Being Healthy 

Phonics 
This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.  

 
Click to read the green words.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

special friends. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9yw3LWvB/qvmT35iS
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7BsDA1L0/GcaA4ufo


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the story ‘The Colour Monster’ and 
learn about our emotions 
and how each one is 
different. We will write 
about what makes us feel 
that way. 
 
 
 

Maths 
 
Next week we will learn about the properties of 
2D and 3D shapes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
side           confused  

 
gentle 

 
 furious               growl  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will talk about 
what makes us happy 
and move to different 
music. 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
Next week we will paint to music, thinking 
about how each piece would look. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Thank you to all who attended the  science 
event. It was lovely to have the 
parents visiting and taking part in 
experiments with the children. 
 
 


